
 
From: Joseph Khalil < >  
Sent: 2022/12/04 7:24 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Ambrico, Angelo 
<Angelo.Ambrico@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Opposing City File OZS-2022-0019 Ward 10 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hello Angelo,  
 
I am in strong opposition against City File OZS-2022-0019, Ward 10 - the development of new 
place of worship.  
 
The area is already busy enough with many car accidents as it is. This is a terrible addition to the 
neighbourhood.  
 
We already have a community centre, gymnasium and public library within 3 KM! There is 
absolutely not enough parking for this request and we will see an overflow into our residential 
zones and most definitely no need for these facilities when we have others so close by. 
 
I wish to be notified and updated with developments regarding this matter. Many of my 
neighbours have also brought up concerns with this. 
 
Regards, 
Joseph Khalil 
 


